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Re:  Highest Recommendation

It is truly an honor to recommend George Babnick and Babnick & Associates as a suberb and
excellent investigative firm.

The first time we approached Babnick & Associates was for a very high profile criminal defense
case, involving many layers of charges. conflicting statements. and intense media attention. Mr.
Babnick was both professional and personable, and his exceptional investigative skills were such an
asset! Quickly we recognized that he is a pleasure to work with, reliable and responsive at all times,
and possess an insight into the cases based on his many years of law enforcement and legal skills.

We realized we wanted to use his firm with many other cases as well, encompassing a wide variety
of issues, and quickly Babnick & Associates became the only firm we utilized for all our cases.
Whether talking with our clients, other attorneys, witnesses or individuals who might have
something to contribute, George Babnick always treated everyone with respect, and his ethical
standards are above reproach. He possesses an invaluable insight, and dogged determination that
makes working with him ease anxieties that “maybe we missed something.”

His demonstrated intelligence. ability to analyze reports and evidence as well as his attention to
detail, all while meeting deadlines, is flawless. Additionally, his ability to get some rather
uncooperative people to talk with him about our cases was unparalleled and impressive. Rather
than walking him through a case step by step, he sees the big picture and can make valuable
suggestions that can be crucial to providing the best for our clients.

George Babnick went above and beyond the norm with our cases. and due to his thorough.
comprehensive and accurate fact checking. we can - without hesitation - recommend his firm.

Should you have any questions or comments, or need any additional information, please do not
hesitate to contact our office at 503-221-0229.
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